
CHRISTMAS SPECIAL ASSEMBLY – PRIMARY 

A special Assembly was conducted on the 24th December 2024 on the primary stage of 

DDMS P. Obul Reddy Public School to celebrate Christmas. All the children participated actively 

in the event. The assembly started with the prayer. Primary Headmistress, Ms. K C Srivani 

welcomed the guest, Ms. Saritha with a sapling.  

  

 Students from grades 1 to 5 participated actively and enthusiastically in various cultural 

programmes like singing and dancing. All the participants were dressed in Red, White and 

Green. One of the students talked about Christmas. Treasure hunt questions were written on 

the bulletin board for children to explore on the primary stage. One of the students of Grade 1D 

played Christmas song on Piano. 

  



 Our guest, Ms. Saritha spoke about the importance of Christmas and thanked the school 

management, the Principal, the Head Mistress and all the teachers.  Vote of Thanks was given by 

the Headmistress, Ms. K C Srivani. The National Anthem marked the end of the gathering. 

 

  

  

  



                           PRE-PRIMARY CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS  
 

                                                                                                                 Date: 24-12-2024 
                                                                                                              Day: Tuesday 

 

Christmas is the festival which inspires the spirit of sharing and caring.  
 Pre-primary Children celebrated Christmas on 24th of December 2024 in the Main building 
Auditorium with great joy and enthusiasm. The auditorium was beautifully decorated and 
everybody was dressed in Red, Green and White attire. The programme started with an 
information about Christmas and why is it celebrated. HM Ms. K. Vijaya Durga and Principal Ms. K. 
Vinitha addressed the children about the importance of celebrating Christmas. A guest parent Ms. 
Sirisha Parent of Ivaan( UKG A)  addressed the children and narrated a story of Christmas and the 
birth of Jesus. She sang the 'Jingle Bells' song and encouraged the children to sing along. 
 
 The melody of carols sung by UKG children followed by a beautiful dance performances on Merry 

Christmas songs by Nursery and LKG Children. The event ended with cheerful Christmas greetings 

as the students danced to the melodious tunes of ‘Jingle Bells’ and ‘We wish you a merry 

Christmas.’ The dazzling entry of Santa Claus added to the joy and excitement of the students. The 

boundless joy of celebrating the festival was visible on the faces of all the children. It was a joyous 

and amusing programme for everyone.  


